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UPCOMING CLUB RUNS 
 

SUNDAY 3RD DECEMBER 2006 
KIDS XMAS PARTY/CHACC RALLY 

** SMORGASBORD ** 
9.30am at Banksia Beach, Bribie Island 

This will be a normal club run incorporating the Kids Xmas 
Party.  Please bring along your smorgasbord goodies & if 
you are bringing a child, please also remember to bring a 

present for each one you bring along. 
 

SUNDAY 21ST JANUARY 2007 
FISH AND CHIP RUN 

10am - Endeavour Esp. Scarborough Waterfront. 
This is an official club run so bring your classic car, however 
no meeting is held today.  Enjoy the company of your club 
mates and great fish & chips from Morgan’s or BYO lunch. 

 

SUNDAY 11TH FEBRUARY 2007   
** BYO ** 

Destination to be confirmed.   
Richard & Sue Droughton Ph: (07) 5496 8909 

** Smorgasbord ** 
When smorgasbord is 

mentioned for a club run 
lunch, all members bring 
a plate or two to place on 
a table to share with all 

other club members 
present. 

 

** BYO ** 
When BYO is mentioned 
for a club run lunch, all 
members are to bring 

your own lunch. 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS 
 

Auston Emery -1971 Holden Premier 
 

Peter & Tanya Carroll - 1970 XW 4 door sedan 

Children’s Christmas Party – Sunday 3rd December 2006 
 

This is a smorgasbord run with the children having fun.  The venue is the foreshore at 
Banksia Beach, Bribie Island.  When coming onto the Island, turn left at the Woolworths 
roundabout and follow it all the way to the beach.  We will begin at 9.30am.  As this is the 
last run for the year, we would like as many members as possible to make it a good day for 
the children. 

 

Parents/grandparents/etc. are reminded to bring presents for Santa to deliver to your young 
guests.  The club will be running games and providing drinks, lollies, balloons and little 
prizes for the games.   

 

For all those that I don't see on the run, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
Julie 
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CHACC MINUTES OF MEETING 
Date: Sunday 12th November 2006 
Meeting commenced at: 9.25am 

 
Those attending were:  
• Graeme & Denise Douglas – Modern 
• Pam McPherson – XY Falcon 
• Don & Phyllis Streeton – XY Falcon 
• Margaret Randell – XY Falcon passenger 
• Mal & Beryl Watkins – 85 Toyota Cressida 
• Mal & Lyndy Melville – Classic Subaru 

Impreza 
• Richard & Kaz Thomson – Modern 
• Ron & Julie Walters – 66 Mustang 
• Richard & Sue Droughton – 56 Customline 
• Robyn & Neil Hughes – 75 John Goss Ford 
• Alan & Lois Copeland – Modern 
• Jean & Martin Kubel – Modern 
• Robyn, Neville & Ashleigh Mole – HG 

Holden Premier 
• Kim & Carol Bowers – 54 Mercedes 
• Brenda & Ron Byrnes – 78 Rolls Royce 

Wraith 
• Gloria Groves & Vera Friar – Modern 
• Robert Pritchard – AP5 Valiant 
• John Pritchard & Nicole O’Keane – AP5 

passengers 
• Wendy & John Glaum – 49 Riley 
• Neville & Barbara Brown – 57 Zephyr ute 
• Peter & Gladys Rohan – 63 Rover Sedan 
• Geoff & Gillian Smith – 68 Chev Impala 
• Garry & Marlene Wills – 62 Dodge 
• Rob & Jan Blake – 62 Dodge 
• Donna & John Embleton – 75 Mercedes 

280CE 
• Doug, Sam & Rachelle Saunders – XY 

Falcon 
• Trevor & Pauline Reibelt – 38 Studebaker 
• Gavin & Beverley Michels – 59 Dodge Royal 

Lancer 
• Mike Pomerenke – 54 Ford Mainline 
• Gail & Jim Masters – Modern 
• Peter Ashworth – 68 Austin 1800 MK1 
• Leo & Marge Nunnink – 64 Van Den Plas 

Princess 
• Andy & Sally Byrne – Modern 
• Sid Hartwell – Modern 
• Louise & Mal Parkin – 75 Gemini coupe 
• Paddy Constable – 58 Zephyr coupe 

Apologies: 
Joan & Graham Humphreys, Bill Randell, Lew 
Vincent, Lynne Burgess & Peter Hobart, 
Brian & Gaye Lewis, Kevin & Margaret 
Greenaway, Joan & Ray Dinte, Don & Cynthia 
McLeod, Ita Davies, Les Arnold. 
 

Minutes: 
The minutes of the last meeting were read 
and received on the motion by John 
Pritchard.  Seconded by Neil Hughes.  
Motion carried. 
 

Business arising from minutes:  Nil 
 

Inwards correspondence:  
• Info from Caloundra RSL about what’s 

going on at the club 
• Letter from Sologo offering services 
• Letter from Gold Coast Antique Auto Club 

re: Autorama 2006 
• Dependable Rockers dance and car club – 

re: Annual drive and jive in 14th October 
• Letter re: Roaring 20’s down under 

outback tour 2008 – entry to all cars built 
before 1941.  Tour duration is 15 days 
with 8 free days of sightseeing.  See Jan 
for further info. 

• ProTeam catalogue 
• QCC Minutes – September  
• Lifetime membership application 
• Tappett chatter – September & October 
• Crankhandle news – October & November 
• Talk Tube – October 
• Shannon’s Sydney Auction info – Nov 4 

2006 (we always get these too late) 
• Advertising from Rare Spares regarding 

Club Banners  
• Advertising from Muffler Mart 

Mechanical 
• Advertising from Tree Houses of 

Montville 
• CHACA Journal – October & November 
• Vintage News – November  
 

Outwards correspondence: 
• 156 Newsletters. 
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Treasurers report: 
Balance brought forward: $5065.20 
Income $2231.00 
 $7,296.20 
Expenditure: 
Cash – Sausage Sizzle $140.55 
D. Holzberger – refund $45.00 
Caboolture Golf Club $200.00 
 $385.55 
Less Unpresented cheques $180.00 
 $6,730.65 
Investment Account $7,408.56 
TOTAL: $14,139.21 
 

Julie moved that the Treasurers report be 
accepted.  Seconded by Trevor Reibelt.  
Motion carried. 
 

Combined Council report:   
Don reported that the QCC are in 
discussions about small clubs who are not 
carrying public liability or insurance.  
Discussion occurred around the availability 
of pass books for people who need to obtain 
leaded petrol in limited quantities – so many 
litres per month – who would need it? And 
how much? 
 

Discussions were made about the illegal use 
of S plates.  Council is now under contract 
to Queensland Transport to give up any 
offenders, if and when detected. 
 

There was the suggestion that cars with 
small turn indicator lamps fit larger lamps 
for safety rather than what looks good on 
the vehicle. 
 

It was noted that a person was known to 
have successfully registered a 78 model car 
and Queensland Transport were happy to 
register it as a 75-78 model??? 
Thanks Don.  
 

Phyllis pointed out that because of people 
chatting at the meeting; it is very difficult 
to hear what is going on.  Perhaps this can 
be addressed at the next QCC meeting to 
ask members to respectfully “shush” whilst 
the meeting is in progress. 
 

 

Rally report:  
Jan thanked everyone for coming today.  
Not much as Xmas is nearing, but Jan 
thanked the members that attended the 
Imbil weekend away.  A good time was had 
by all.   
 

Raffle: 
There was no raffle today.  Members are 
offered tickets in the Xmas raffle to be 
drawn at the Kids Xmas party on 3 Dec.  
The prize is an overnight stay at Eden 
Lodge at Mapleton – to be taken within 25 
December to 25 June 2007.  The prize 
includes 1 night’s accommodation and a full 
continental breakfast.  Members were 
asked to take books of tickets to sell to 
family/friends/workmates/etc. 
 

New membership applications: 
P & T Carroll.  John moved that this new 
membership be accepted.  Seconded by 
Robyn Hughes.  All members were in favour. 
Welcome to our new members. 
 

General business: 
It is with regret that we receive 
resignations from Tom Van Den Berg, David 
Brandon, Ian & Regina Brock, Darren 
McMillan and Cameron O’Neill.  We wish 
these members all the best for the future. 
 

Members were reminded about the 
Children’s Xmas party on 3 December at 
Banskia Beach.  Don’t forget to let Julie 
know the numbers of children attending so 
that drinks etc. can be organised. 
 

Denise asked members to please consider 
becoming a committee member for next 
year.  New blood is always welcome as this 
generates new ideas and keeps the club 
fresh.  
 

Congratulations to all those people 
nominated. 
 

General meeting closed at 11.23am. 
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF CHACC 
Date: Sunday 12th November 2006 

Venue: Solander Bowls Club, Banksia Beach, Bribie Island 
Meeting commenced at:  9.40am 

 

Before declaring all positions vacant, John 
Pritchard asked club members to nominate, by 
secret ballot, the Club Member of the Year.  
CONGRATULATIONS TO BARBARA & NEVILLE 
BROWN.  WELL DONE! (this is the 3rd or 4th time 
for Neville and Barbara) 
 

Lifetime membership: 
A lifetime membership application was received 
from Gloria Groves nominating Neville and 
Barbara Brown.  All committee members were in 
favour of accepting Neville and Barbara as 
lifetime members.  The vote was then given to 
members to accept/decline the nomination by 
secret ballot.  The vote was a unanimous yes.  
Congratulations to Barbara & Neville Brown – 
Honorary Lifetime members of CHACC. 
 

All the current official positions were declared 
vacant.  John Embleton took the chair to take 
proceedings through the obligatory legal 
requirements.  John thanked the outgoing 
committee members for the hard word 
throughout the past year.  Thanks to all members 
for your support. 
 

Positions were filled as follows: 
 

PRESIDENT: 
Nomination: John Pritchard 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Wendy Glaum 
John accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

VICE PRESIDENT: 
Nomination: John Embleton 
Nominated by: Nicole O’Keane 
Seconded by: Jan Blake 
John accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

SECRETARY: 
Nomination: Sue Droughton 
Nominated by: Kaz Thomson 
Seconded by: John Embleton 
Sue declined the nomination. 
 

Nomination: Denise Douglas 
Nominated by: Wendy Glaum 
Seconded by: Sue Droughton 
Denise accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour.  
 

TREASURER: 
Nomination: Julie Walters 
Nominated by: John Embleton 
Seconded by: Wendy Glaum 
Julie accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

EDITOR: 
Nomination: Nicole O’Keane 
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: Robyn Hughes 
Nicole accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

CO-EDITOR: 
Nomination: John Pritchard 
Nominated by: Nicole O’Keane 
Seconded by: Denise Douglas 
John accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

It was moved by Robyn Hughes that we do not 
really need a LIAISON OFFICER as the club 
does its own liaison through its members.  The 
motion was seconded by John Pritchard.  All 
attending members were in favour of dropping 
this position. 
 

It was moved by Neil Hughes that we no longer 
need a PUBLICITY OFFICER as the club does 
not really do any publicity.  Our Steering Column 
News covers just about everything.  The motion 
was seconded by John Pritchard.  All attending 
members were in favour of dropping this position. 
 

FUND RAISING CO-ORDINATOR: 
Nomination: Robyn Hughes 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Julie Walters 
Robyn accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
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ASSISTANT FUND RAISER: 
Nomination: Sue Droughton 
Nominated by: Robyn Hughes 
Seconded by: John Embleton 
Sue accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

SOCIAL DIRECTOR/CATERER: 
Nomination: Julie Walters 
Nominated by: Wendy Glaum 
Seconded by: John Pritchard 
Julie accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

ASSISTANT SOCIAL DIRECTOR 
/CATERER (shared position): 
Robyn Hughes & Sue Droughton  
Nominated by: John Embleton 
Seconded by: Neil Hughes 
Both Robyn & Sue accepted the nomination and all 
members were in favour.  
 

RALLY DIRECTOR: 
Nomination: Peter Rohan 
Nominated by: Jan Blake 
Seconded by: Margaret Randell 
Peter accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

AUDITOR: 
Nomination: Alison Kropp 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Hudson Davies 
Alison was unable to attend the AGM but has 
accepted her nomination and all members were in 
favour. 
 

CLUB PHOTOGRAPHER: 
Nomination: Samantha Saunders 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: John Embleton 
Samantha accepted the nomination and all 
members were in favour. 
 

SERGEANT AT ARMS: 
Nomination: Gloria Groves 
Nominated by: Hudson Davies 
Seconded by: John Pritchard 
Gloria accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

ASSISTANT SERGEANT AT ARMS: 
Nomination: Phyllis Streeton 
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: John Embleton 

Phyllis accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

TECHNICAL OFFICER:  
Nomination: Don Streeton 
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: Hudson Davies 
Don accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

DATING OFFICERS 
Loganholme 
Nomination: Don Streeton 
Nominated by: John Embleton 
Seconded by: Pam McPherson 
Don accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

Bracken Ridge 
Nomination: Neville Brown 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Lindy Melville 
Neville accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

Caboolture/Elimbah 
Nomination: Rob Blake 
Nominated by: Jan Blake 
Seconded by: Hudson Davies 
Rob accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

Bribie Island/Ningi  
Nomination: Ron Walters 
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: Robyn Hughes 
Ron accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 
Pine Rivers (shared position) 
Nomination: Paddy Constable & Bob Pritchard  
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: John Pritchard 
Both Paddy & Bob accepted the nomination and all 
members were in favour. 
 

COMBINED COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE 
(shared position): 
Nomination: Don Streeton & Denise Douglas  
Nominated by: John Pritchard 
Seconded by: Pam McPherson 
Both Denise & Don accepted the nomination to 
attend meetings on alternate months and all 
members were in favour. 
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FIRST AID OFFICER: 
Nomination: Denise Douglas 
Nominated by: John Pritchard 
Seconded by: John Embleton 
Denise accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

ASSISTANT FIRST AID OFFICER: 
Nomination: Pauline Reibelt 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Hudson Davies 
Pauline accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

PROPERTY OFFICERS: 
Nomination: Neville & Barbara Brown 
Nominated by: Julie Walters 
Seconded by: John Pritchard 
Both Neville & Barbara accepted the nomination 
and all members were in favour. 
 

WEB SITE CONTROLLER: 
Nomination: John Pritchard 
Nominated by: Denise Douglas 
Seconded by: Nicole O’Keane 
John accepted the nomination and all members 
were in favour. 
 

Welcome to all our new 
committee and position 
holders. 
 

Treasurers report: 
Julie asked all members if 
they had read and 
received the auditors 
report.  Julie moved that 
the Auditors Report be 
accepted.  Seconded by 
Pauline Reibelt.  Motion 
carried. 

AGM General business: 
Sue Droughton put forward a motion that we 
elect a Nomination Committee consisting of a few 
members that can start approaching other 
members around August as to the possibility of 
taking up a committee position in the New Year.  
The motion was seconded by John Pritchard.  All 
members were in favour. 
 

John and Donna Embleton volunteered to be 
members of this committee and we will discuss 
this further on the first run next year. 
 

There was general discussion about moving our 
runs to the 2ND SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH as 
the 1st Sunday coincides with other club runs and 
some members are also in other clubs.  John 
Pritchard moved that we change  our runs to the 
2nd Sunday of each month.  John Embleton 
seconded the motion.  The ‘ayes’ were in favour.  
(Note: Please be sure to mark you diary with the 
new dates for next year) 
 

Phyllis Streeton brought up new memberships as 
to why we do not get members to attend three 
runs or so before admitting them to the club.  

Jan Blake and John Embleton and other 
members discussed this at length and it 
was re-affirmed that this was discussed 
in 2003 by the committee and members 
of the club and it was carried and put 
into our constitution that this was not a 
pre-requisite for members to have to 
attend meetings before joining.  It is up 
to all of our members to make new 
members welcome and encourage new 
members to attend runs. 
 

After no further business, the AGM 
closed at 11.15am. 

 

 
The Weird and the Wonderful! 
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FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK 
 

Well here I am again.  I thought you had got rid of me – but it was not to be. 
 

Anyway, although I am happy to remain Secretary for 2007, I would like to say that I will not be accepting a 
nomination for 2008.  So please, if you have any interest in this role, please come and see me.  All committee 
members are more than happy to help new people with these roles.  After all, we had to start somewhere too!! 
 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank every member of the club for making 2006 so successful.  Our club is 
certainly growing by leaps and bounds and I still think it is the friendliest club to be associated with.  Both 
Graeme and I enjoy the runs each month and we look forward to seeing all of you.  I will be updating the birthday 
register this coming year, so please if you have not already given me your birth date, please do so.  I promise not 
to embarrass you!!! (heehee) 
 

I don’t have any titbits for this month as I really did not think I would be doing this again.  Sorry to those of you 
who enjoy reading my little column.  I will endeavour to collect a lot of “silly stuff” for next year. 
 

If we don’t see you again in 2006, have a safe and happy Xmas and New Year. 
Drive safely and keep smiling. 
See you all in 2007. 
Cheers 
Denise 

 
 

 

The Bank Manager wants to see you 
 

Hi Everyone,  
The book is finished at last and copies should be available in a couple of weeks.  At last, 
after almost three years of hard work and gaining a whole new respect for authors, I have 
finished writing my memoirs, ‘The Bank Manager Wants to See You’.  The finished copy is 
A4 size, contains 340 pages, 150,000 words and in excess of 300 photos and illustrations 
 

It begins with a brief family history and then evolves into social history.  I’ve recorded 
memories of growing up in the forties and fifties and through my twenty-three year career 
as a bank officer/manager with the Commercial Banking Company of Sydney.  I worked throughout Victoria and 
New South Wales in seventy-nine different branches, including small country towns where I met many interesting 
‘characters’.  I’ve also included Australian history, amusing incidents and details of appliances now considered 
antique and long forgotten methods of doing things. 
 

Reviews of my book appear to indicate that it has general appeal, especially to people of my era who can relate to 
the events described and it will, I hope, give later generations an insight into what life was like in an earlier and 
quite different era.  
 

Some reviewer comments:  
“He demystifies banking...... a very interesting yarn..... easy to read..... well illustrated…… most absorbing……. 
anecdotally funny……. succeeded admirably….. an entertaining read…... sound archival references…… often 
amusing…… informative and nostalgic…... I thoroughly enjoyed it….. this is really ‘The way we were’….… start 
reading and gain immediate empathy with the author……. encapsulate for history Australia’s coming of age….. a 
must read…… reminding you of your own upbringing….. etc.” 
 

I have self-published the book and limited copies are available direct from me for $30 (plus postage of $9.80 
within Australia).  Please note - Credit card facilities are not available.  I thought maybe some of you may be 
interested but if you're not, don't worry about it.   
 

Just a quick update on our travels, we visited Eastern Europe in June/Aug and we are off to China in March.  
 

Kevin and Margaret Greenaway 
72 Bishop Road 
Beachmere  Qld  4510. 
(07) 5496 2220 
kgreenaw@bigpond.net.au  
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Don’t forget these dates 

C.H.A.C.C. RUNS and SOCIAL CALENDAR FOR 2006/2007 
Contact Peter Rohan on (07) 5428 6025 

  
 
 
 

 
 

SUNDAY 3RD DECEMBER 
Kids Christmas Party/CHACC Rally 

** SMORGASBORD ** 
9.30am at Banksia Beach, Bribie Island 

This will be a normal club run incorporating the Kids Xmas Party.  Please bring along your 
smorgasbord goodies & if you are bringing your children/grandchildren/etc, please let Julie know 
ASAP so drinks, balloons, lollies and game prizes can be purchased.  Please also remember to bring 

a present for each child you bring along. 

 

2007 CLUB RUNS 
 

SUNDAY 21ST JANUARY 2007 
Fish and Chip Run 
Endeavour Esp. Scarborough Waterfront - 
10am 
This is an official club run so bring your 
classic car, however no meeting is held 
today.  Enjoy the company of your club 
mates and great fish & chips from Morgan’s 
or BYO lunch. 
 

SUNDAY 11TH FEBRUARY   
**BYO** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Richard & Sue Droughton  
 

SUNDAY 11TH MARCH 
** SMORGASBORD **  
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Hudson & Ita Davies  
 

SUNDAY 1st APRIL 
** SAUSAGE SIZZLE ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Gayle & Jim Masters 
 

SUNDAY 6TH MAY 
PRESIDENTS RUN  
** SMORGASBORD ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
John Pritchard  
 

19TH AND 20th MAY  
CAMP GREENUP  
Date & venue to be confirmed. 
 

SUNDAY 3rd  JUNE 
** SAUSAGE SIZZLE ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Peter & Gladys Rohan 
 

SUNDAY 8th JULY 
** BYO ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Ron & Brenda Byrnes  
 

SUNDAY 12TH AUGUST 
MEMORIAL RUN 
** SMORGASBORD ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Craig & Julie Bloomfield 
 

SUNDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER 
GY RALLY 
** BYO ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
John Pritchard & Nicole O’Keane  
 

SUNDAY 7th OCTOBER 
** SAUSAGE SIZZLE ** 
Destination to be confirmed.  Sponsored by 
Julie & Ron Walters 
 

2nd, 3rd & 4th NOVEMBER 
IMBIL WEEKEND 
To be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 
AGM BREAKFAST MEETING  
Date & venue to be confirmed 
 

SATURDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 
ADULTS XMAS PARTY  
Date & venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 2nd DECEMBER 
KIDS XMAS PARTY  
** SMORGASBORD ** 
Date & venue to be confirmed 
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UPCOMING EVENTS AND SWAP MEETS 
 

AUSTRALIA DAY RALLY    
Sunday 26th January 2007    
Ormiston State School, Wellington Street, Ormiston. 
Free entry.  Entry is open to all enthusiasts of old vehicles.  To enter, just turn up and all entrants receive a 
free breakfast.  Join a display of 300 vehicles & a morning tour of the Redlands tourist spots.  Finish with a 
pub lunch at 1pm.  Registration from 7:30am. 
For further information, please contact Richard Egglesfield on (07) 3207 3733, Ed Holden on (07) 3207 
3734, email: r-m-egglesfield@digisurf.net.au or check out the website: www.baysideclub.org.au  
 
CHEVROLET CAR CLUB ‘ALL MAKES’ SWAP MEET 
Sunday 28th January 2007 
At the Eight Mile Plains Primary School, Corner Logan Road and Underwood Roads, Eight Mile Plains.   
Set up from 5:30am.  Sites $10 - on the day.  Entry $2 per person.  Food & drinks available.  No dogs 
please.  Gates open to public at 6am til 12 noon.  For further information, please contact Charles on 0421 
089 000 or www.chevclubqld.org  
 
TOOWOOMBA SWAP MEET 
2nd & 3rd February 2007    
The largest swap meet in Queensland is being held at the Toowoomba Showgrounds by the Darling Downs 
Vintage Motor Club.  For further information, please contact Kevin on (07) 4636 3760 or 
www.toowoombaswap.com  
 
CLEVELAND AUTO SPECTACULAR 
Sunday 11th February 2007 
Cleveland Showgrounds 
For further information, please contact John Ackers on Ph: (A/H) (07) 5529 5509, (B/H) 0417 629 271 or 
email: jjackers@optusnet.com.au 
 
9TH ANNUAL GOLD COAST SUPER SWAP MEET AND SHOW N SHINE 
Sunday 1st April 2007 
Carrara Sports Complex, Nerang/Broadbeach Road, Carrara 
Sites $5.00.  Judging (pre entry $10.00, on the Day $15.00).  Entry $2.00 per person.  Gates open 6am with 
setup from 12 noon Saturday.  Camping available on site.  Food & refreshments available.  Veteran and 
vintage cars and parts, Antiques, Collectables, Bric A Brac, Model cars and books.  Show n Shine open to all 
cars.  Lots of Trophies to be won, Rock n roll dancers.   
For further information or for a Show n Shine entry form, please contact either Tricia on 0402 093 679 or 
Terry on 0413 875 737 or Bill Budd on (07) 5535 8882 
 
32ND AUSTRALIAN VAN NATIONALS - Easter 2007 
6th – 9th April 2006 
Caboolture Showgrounds, Caboolture 
Onsite camping is available for the four days which includes day and night time activities, a free 2 course 
meal on Saturday night, entry to the show on Sunday for entrants & their vehicles.  There are also 
excellent toilet & shower facilities available.  The show on Sunday is open to any type of vehicle. 
The gates open from 6am to set-up, with it being open to the public from 8.30am until 4.00pm.  Vehicle 
judging will be held from 9am.  Entry prices for Sunday are: $15 vehicle entry (includes driver), $5.00 Adult 
public entry, $3.00 pensioners & children 12 - 16years (children under 12 free when accompanied by an 
adult) 
For further information, please contact Russell on 0438 123 322 or Rick 0402 372 780. 
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FOR SALE 
 

1962 CHEVROLET CORVAIR  
MONZA SPYDER 

2 door coupe, Red in colour, 4 speed manual, 96,669km, 2.7 ltr, 6 cyl, Rego 
expires July 2007.  Gear box reconditioned, Pitman arm replaced, Full carbie 
service & running great, Generator rebuilt by hand last year, Hood & plastic 
window in perfect condition, Interior in near perfect condition, Exterior paint 
has minor scratches, Original workshop manual for Corvair & 62 supplement for 
Monza Spyder, Always garaged. 

Offers Accepted 
For further information, please contact Sam Barber on (07) 3719 5308 or 0412 815 128.

 

THE TAILGATE 
Cars and Parts 

Trader 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOR SALE 
 

HUMBER SUPERSNIPE 
SERIES 5 SEDAN 1965 

Drives well. New upholstery. Extra parts: Full 
reco motor, gear box, diff and many other new 
parts.  One owner for the last 20 years who has 
enjoyed driving it but due to health reasons, it 

is getting too hard to handle. Owner will be 
sorry to see it go. 

$3,000 
Please contact Gloria Groves on  

Ph: (07) 3265 1436 for further details. 
 

FOR SALE 
 

2 X HANKOOK MUD TYRES 
2 X GOODYEAR RADIAL TYRES 

Size 33x12.50x15 lt, All 4 about half tread  
$200 the lot 

Please contact Sid Hartwell on Ph: (07) 3293 0414 or woollybully53@yahoo.com.au for further details. 

FOR SALE 
 

1982 ZK FAIRLANE 
351 V8, Full body paint, Tinted electric windows, 
Velvet inserts, CD player, Lowered suspension, 

New dual exhaust, R.W.C. 
 

Quick Sale $2,000 
 

Please contact Fred Martin on  
Ph: (07) 3408 8469 for further details. 

 
 

 


